
The College Advisory Board Apprenticeship Program Fact Sheet 

 

What is the purpose of the CAB Apprenticeship Program? 
 

The purpose of the CAB Apprenticeship Program is to offer CAB students direct insights on how 

they can consider careers in municipal government with the City of Winston-Salem, thereby 

serving as a valuable recruitment tool. The program is also a pathway for CAB undergraduate 

and graduate students to learn more about the operations and effectiveness of municipal 

government.  

 

To provide our College Advisory Board members an opportunity for hands-on learning and job-

related training in an area of interest within the City’s local government departments.  

How will the program function with city departments? 

The program will match CAB students to relevant city departments for a hands-on opportunity to 

work in key city departments. CAB members will request which subject-matter areas that are of 

interest to them as potential future professional areas. Specific project areas will be determined 

by the respective departments. 

What is the expected duration of the CAB apprenticeship? 

The requested duration of the CAB apprenticeship opportunity is three -to-six weeks. Upon 

completion of their apprenticeship, CAB members will present a report of their learning 

experience during the May City Council meeting.  

 

How can city departments get involved? 

To work with CAB students, city departments can submit an online request form to the Human 

Relations/DEI Department. 

 

How can I learn more information? 

More information can be found on the City of Winston-Salem’s website, 

at www.cityofws.org/cab 

  

 

http://www.cityofws.org/cab

